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Our ref: SSI-10049-PA-50

Tim Rewell

A/ Principal Authorised Person — Kamay Ferry Wharves Project
Transport for NSW

PO Box K659

Haymarket NSW 1240

27 March 2024

Subject: Kamay Ferry Wharves (SSI-10049) — Extension of Time Request for Retirement of Terrestrial
Biodiversity Credits

Dear Mr Rewell,

| refer to your letter dated 18 March 2024, requesting a further extension of time to provide evidence of the
retirement of credits or payment into the Biodiversity Conservation Trust (BCF) as required by Condition
E5 of SSI10049. A previous extension of time request to 29 March 2024 was agreed to by the Department
on 13 December 2023.

| note that the reason for this extension of time request is to allow the processing of payment to the BCF
and for evidence of payment to be provided to the Department, and acknowledge your advice that the
project has only recently received an invoice for the required payment.

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary, | agree to your request for an extension of time to 15
May 2024 in accordance Condition A13, to meet the requirements of Condition E5 of SSI-10049.

Please ensure that you make this determination publicly available on the project website.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact me at ||| G

Yours sincerely

¥

AL

Dominic Crinnion
Director
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Secretary
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